(VL. PPERT

June 24, 2021

Product Change Notice - Hinge and seal for AquaShed baggage doors

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised, to alleviate a material shortage, Lippert intends to substitute the hinge and seal on

AquaShed baggage doors.

The 07 series solid hinge PN 343069 will be substituted for the door's current solid hinge. The new hinge is
nearly identical to the AquaShed hinge. PN 343069 is slightly more narrow, which fits the inner frame of the

Aqua Shed.

Lippert also intends to change the door seal from a clip seal to PN 320743, which is a ribbed web seal.

Both substitutions have been tested and approved by Lippert as equal to the current seal and hinge.

There is no change in fit, function or installation of the baggage door with the new hinge or seal. There is no
part number change for the door and no price change. The change is expected to start late July.

AquaShed series with 07 series-style hinge
and new seal.

New seal
PN 320743

New hinge
PN 343069




If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon
Product Manager

C: 269.832.6800
smckinnon@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

. Will a new part number be required? Customers will continue to order the same top level door number.

. Does the price change for the item? No, the price will not change.

3. Isthe new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the baggage doors are
interchangeable with either hinge and seal.

4, Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will take place in late July.
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